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Permit Denied for Atchison Business
(KAIR) -- An auto restoration business won’t be able to take off following denial by Atchison
Planning Commission Wednesday.

Commissioners unanimously denied a conditional use permit request by Betty Paulin Carter to
conduct the business out of her garage at 705 Park Street.

Planning Commissioners said they didn’t want to set a precedent by having an auto repair business
within a residential neighborhood.
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